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Attention: Inquiry Secretary, Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family
 Violence Prevention Committee,
 
 
Dear Members,
 
I am somewhat alarmed that the Bill brought forward by Mr Pyne and under consideration actually
 gives no protection to babies in the womb well past normal safe delivery times.  Babies are human.  
 Our law requires even still-born babies to be burried because they are human.   Their bodies can't
 just be thrown in the garbage bin.   I know: I am the father of a still born baby.   Please note my
 strong objection to this bill.
 
Secondly, this bill also does not provide protection and care of mothers of aborted babies.   An
 aborted baby's mother is still a mother.   She and her baby deserve both respect and protection by
 law, and should not be in a position to be offered abortion.   Abortion does not solve problems; it
 creates problems. 
 
Please reject this bill.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Trevor Ross,
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